CABINET RECOMMENDATIONS TO THE COUNCIL

On 26" June 2019

Cabinet meeting 10t April 2019

Response of BDC on Solihull Draft Local Plan Supplementary Consultation

Members considered the report in respect of the Solihull Draft Local Plan
Supplementary consultation repot.

RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL

that the officer response to the Solihull Local Plan Review
supplementary consultation, be approved by Council as its formal
response, and that it is confirmed with SMBC as such.

Cabinet meeting 12t June 2019

High Quality Design Supplementary Planning Document

Members considered the report in respect of the High Quality Design
Supplementary Planning Document.

RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL

that the revised version of the High Quality Design SPD be adopted.

Statements of Common Ground and the Plan Making Process

Members considered the report is respect of the Statement of Common
Ground (SoCG) and the Plan Making Process.

RECOMMENDED

that all SoCG which include agreements on cross boundary housing,
employment or other development needs or any other key planning
issue are reported to council for consideration prior to signing.



